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WAG A Bride 

MRS. ROBÉBT J. GRAHAM 
Mrs. Scundra Albert, of 613 

South Bishopthorpe Avenue, an-
nounces the Marriage of her 
daughter, Pvt. Kathryn Albert, 
to Pvt. Robert J. Graham, son 
of Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Gra-
ham of Omaha, Nèb. The wed-
ding took place at 7 p. m., No-
vember 25, In the Personnel Cen-
ter Chapel at. Fort Leaven-
worth, Kan., where the couple 
Is stationed. The bridé was the 
first member of the Women's 
Army Corps to be married in the 
chapeL. Chaplain Leslie New-
man officiated. 

Mrs, Graham is a graduate 
of Oreensburg, Pa., High School 
and prior to enlisting in the 
WAC was employed by the Sarco 
Manufacturing Company. Pvt. 
Graham attended the Omaha 
schools and before entering the 
service was associated with his 
father in the lumber business. 
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